

October 10, 2019

<<TaxPayerName>>
OR CURRENT OCCUPANT
<<TaxPayerAddress>>
<<TaxPayerCity, State, Zip>>

Re: Project announcement

Parcel # << Parcel_ID>>
Parcel address: << SiteAddress>>

Improving your electric reliability



Dear <<TaxPayerName>>,

Puget Sound Energy (PSE) plans to rebuild the existing 4.5 mile Winslow Tap transmission line (see map on reverse). This transmission line serves the Winslow substation that supplies power to 3,500 homes and businesses.

Earlier this year, PSE reached out to landowners when we inspected the existing transmission line's equipment and corridor conditions. The inspections determined that portions of the circa-1960 transmission line are nearing the end of their useful life and need to be replaced.

Additionally, the line is in a heavily-vegetated corridor which makes outage response challenging. We plan to rebuild the aging transmission line and we'll improve safety and access for outage response.

We're in the early stages of the project, stay tuned for more details

One of our first steps for this project is to conduct surveys that will inform of our design. PSE staff and contractors will be conducting surveys and fieldwork periodically between fall 2019 and early 2020. We'll reach out with more details prior to beginning this work.

Join us for a community meeting

This project is one component of a package projects designed for Bainbridge Island, which we'll be sharing at a community meeting on October 17. The community meeting is from 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. at the Bainbridge High School Commons (9330 High School Rd NE).

We're committed to keeping property owners informed as the project progresses. For more information, please reach out to us via the email and phone number listed below.

Sincerely,

Jeff McMeekin

AM MML

Project Manager

EMAIL: info@psebainbridge.com

Renee Zimmerman

Lenies

Community Projects Manager

INFO LINE: 1-888-878-8632

